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Subject; Thank you, Noon Rotary 

From: larsencn@yahoo.com 

To: larsencn@yahoo.com 

Date: Tuesday, September 18, 2018,12:22:11 PM CDT 

Dear Fellow Noon Rotarians, 

It is truly a humbling honor to be recognized financially by ones own peers. Your 
decision to donate to Water4Haiti 

at this time was very crucial as we were in need of re stocking our pipe inventory. This 
$2000 gift wil l enable us to 

purchase over 1200' of pipe and repair between 30-70 pumps depending upon the 
number of pipe needing replaced. 

Over the past 10 years we have averaged repairing 250 pumps each year. With each 
pump serving at a minimum of 300 

people you can see the impact your donation wil l make. Thank again from the people of 
Haiti. 

Sincerely, 

Chuck Larsen 
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